
COVID-19 Guidance for Restaurants & Beverage Vendors 

Offering Takeout or Curbside Pickup

The U.S. Department of Labor’s Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has issued the below

alert with safety tips for restaurant and food and beverage businesses to protect their workers from coronavirus

exposure while they provide curbside pickup and takeout service. The alert is the latest effort by OSHA to

educate and protect America’s workers and employers during the coronavirus pandemic. OSHA has also

published Guidance on Preparing Workplaces for COVID-19, a document aimed at helping workers and

employers learn about ways to protect themselves and their workplaces during the ongoing pandemic.

If you have any questions, or need assistance with how the coronavirus pandemic is impacting your restaurant

business, please contact Craig Harris.
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